
 

 

Our Ref: XU19-17 
Your Ref: A523 London Road & Street Lane Closures    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th November 2022  
 
For the attention of the owner/occupier  
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 

A523 London Road & Street Lane closures  
 
 
As the Principal Contractor working with Cheshire East Council on the Poynton Relief Road project, we 
would like to inform you we will be imposing closures of the A523 London Road and Street Lane at its 
junction with the A523 London Road. 
 
The closures are required to enable our final surfacing and white lining works, which means some 
disturbance for local residents and businesses is unavoidable, and we’d like to apologise in advance for 
any disturbance caused. 

Important information about road closures  
 
Street Lane will be closed 24-hours a day at its junction with the A523 London Road, from Monday 28th 
November for approximately 4 weeks. 

The A523 London Road will be closed overnight between the hours of 8.00 pm and 6.00 am from the 
Adlington Business Park and just beyond the new Adlington roundabout, from Monday 5th December 
for approximately 3 weeks.  

A signed diversion route will be in place for the duration of the closures and access will be maintained for 
non-motorists, businesses and for residents living within the closure on London Road.  

Please note all works are subject to weather conditions.  

Considerate Constructors Scheme 
 
GRAHAM are Partner Members of the Considerate Constructors Scheme. This scheme aims to improve the 
image of the construction industry by following a Code of Considerate Practice which covers several 
things, including site safety and considering the impact of works on the local community. You can find 
more information about it online: www.ccscheme.org.uk   
 
 
Keep in touch 
 
If you would like more information on the Poynton Relief Road project:  
 

• contact the Project Team directly 
PoyntonReliefRoad@graham.co.uk 
 
 

http://www.ccscheme.org.uk/
mailto:PoyntonReliefRoad@graham.co.uk


 

 

• subscribe for updates on the project via 
https://group.graham.co.uk/l/1F8/PoyntonReliefRoad 

 
 

• visit the project website using the link below link or scan the QR code 
www.graham.co.uk/poynton-relief-road 

 

 
 
 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing patience while we deliver this infrastructure project.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dan Cawthra  
Stakeholder & Communications Officer  
GRAHAM 
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